
These proposals are unfortunately impossible at present, and the 

Matriculation Board (like the Department of Education) has to 

conduct one examination fulfilling as best it may the double 

function.

The Board recognizes fully the essential unity of the educational 

process through School and College and is anxious and willing to 

cooperate with everyone engaged in this process in order to obtain 

the best possible results.

The Board is of the opinion that the work required of pupils in 

Public Schools and of pupils in Private Schools should not differ 

in difficulty and should follow similar lines, but is in favour of 

occasional experimental variations rather than an enforced identity 

of programmed.

The Board has set up a small Syllabus Committee which is inviting 

specialists from both Public and Private Schools to discuss with 

specialists from the university the syllabi and the examinations in 

the various subjects. It is grateful for the help such school 

teachers are giving and hopes that this cooperation will establish 

a most valuable bond between the Schools and the University.

The Board will inform the Department of any changes it may decide 

to make and in return would be grateful if the Department would 

keep it informed of changes in the Public School Curriculum 
authorized by itself.

Finally the Board would welcome any suggestions concerning the


